October 2020



Dear Troop 3 Eagle Scout, 

	This past week, the Troop Committee of Hatboro Troop 3 authorized the troop staff to look into the purchase of a new updated Eagle Scout Plaque.  The current plaque that hangs in Fellowship Hall needs to be replaced.  The plaque is in two parts and the wing on the Eagle is broken.  In order for the troop to purchase a plaque that properly represents the accomplishments of each of you, and to ensure that future Eagle Scouts are also properly recognized, we would need to put out a substantial amount of money.  We are hoping that you can help.   

	I am writing this letter to you now to ask you to assist us in this endeavor.  If you are so inclined, we are asking for a donation of any size to help us defray the cost.  We estimate that in order to make this purchase we will need to spend around $2,500.00.  This is for the plaque, engraving and to have a new Eagle or some other ornamentation for the plaque to be cast.  

	If you are interested in helping to purchase the new Eagle Scout Plaque, simply send a check in any amount you would like to my attention.  You can mail it to me at:

			Bob Waeltz
			c/o Hatboro Troop 3
			17 Brownstone Dr
			Horsham, Pa  19044

	Please make sure that any checks are made out to Hatboro Troop 3 and you should put Eagle Scout Plaque on the memo line.  

	Troop 3 is grateful for any support that we can receive.  On behalf of the Troop Staff and Committee, I thank you for considering this important donation.  

Yours In Scouting, 


Robert J. Waeltz
Scoutmaster Emeritus
Hatboro Troop 3
			

	


